
 
BCA BC BMSC/CIR/2020/05     Building Plan & Management Group  
 
 
04 April 2020       
 
 
Management Corporation 
Chairperson/ Secretary/ Council Members 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
  
Closure of All Common Facilities in Management Corporation (MCST) 
  
1        On 3 April 2020, the BCA issued an advisory to all MCSTs on the implementation 
of safe distancing measures in MCSTs.  
  
2        As the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, MCSTs should close all common 
facilities no later than 7 April 2020, in line with the Government’s latest advisories to 
reduce the risk of local transmission of COVID-19.    
 
3       MCSTs should monitor the COVID-19 situation closely and be updated on the 
latest advisories issued by the Government, so that appropriate changes to the 
measures may be implemented.  
 
4  For further queries or clarifications, please contact BCA at 
http://www.bca.gov.sg/feedbackform or 1800-3425222. 
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